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Tuesday 17th March 2020 
Coronavirus/Covid-19 Update – part 2! 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As promised in my earlier letter, I now have an update on how we as a school community are going to manage 
the situation within Rose Green Infant School to minimise possible infection and keep people safe. 
 
Staff 
All staff will wash their hands on arrival at work, regularly through the day and before leaving. 
 
Visitors and Volunteers 
As of tomorrow, parents/carers will not be able to come into the school building beyond the main reception 
window at the front door.  Please do not enter classrooms when dropping off or picking up.  If you need to speak 
to a member of staff, this will need to be done via email or telephone until further notice. 
 
All class teachers will be contacting their volunteers to let them know that they will not be able to come in until 
further notice.  This will of course mean that your child will not be reading as often in school for the foreseeable 
future, so please try and hear them read at home every day if possible. 
 
Child handwashing 
Children will be asked to wash their hands on entering the school, before snack or lunch, after using the toilet, 
after sneezing and at the end of the day before coming home.  Please encourage your children to wash their 
hands regularly at home for 20 seconds each time. 
 
Events in school and trips  
We have made the decision to cancel the Reception trip to Staunton County Park – as yet we do not know if this 
will be possible to re-schedule. 
 
In-school events are stopping until further notice, effective immediately.  This includes: 

 Stay and Play in Reception 

 The KS1 reading and phonics workshop due to run tomorrow 

 The Year 1 concert – we will be in contact soon with rescheduled dates for this in the summer term 
  
Before and After School Clubs 
These will run for the rest of this week but we will be stopping them from next week until further notice.  You will 
need to discuss finance with the providers themselves but I am sure credits will be possible so you won’t be out of 
pocket.  
 
Assemblies 
We have stopped assemblies – collective worship will now take place in individual classes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience.  Updates will continue as necessary! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann, Headteacher 

mailto:office@rosegreeninfant.school
http://www.rosegreeninfant.school/

